
WHITE CLOUD COMMUNITY LIBRARY 

DISPLAY CASE POLICY 
 

The glass display case owned by the library is taken care of by the 
Friends of the Library.  Anyone wanting to display items should contact the 
Friends to make appropriate arrangements.  Owners wishing to display items will 
be required to set up and take down their collection. Displayed items are not to 
be “For Sale” (no tags with prices showing), but a card indicating the owner’s 
name and phone number may be included in the case with the collection.  While 
the display case can be locked, the library will not be responsible if anything is 
damaged, lost or stolen.  Anything left to be displayed will be solely the 
responsibility of the owner. 
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